COMMUNICATION - C2

ITEM 3

Committee of the Whole (Public Meeting)
May 4, 2021

From: Christina Scopa ||| G-

Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 3:03 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] 10131 Weston Road Application

Hello, My name is Christina Scopa and | live at.Tiana Crt, just north of the proposed site of the 9-
storey residential apartment building.

My husband and | are unable to attend the public meeting on May 4th but would like to OPPOSE the
application due to the fact that our area is already quite congested in terms of traffic and, with the
addition of 192 potential residents, that traffic and congestion would only worsen.

As well, we love our neighbourhood the way it is and don't like the idea of having a 9-storey dwelling
added to it as it will not only be an eye sore, but will also potentially make way for the construction
of other low rise (and possibly high rise) buildings in the future, completely changing the look and
feel of our neighbourhood. If we wanted to stare at a bunch of buildings, we would have moved

back to Toronto.

We hope that our concerns are heard and that the application for the construction of this building
does not get approved.

Thank you so much for your time.
Christina Scopa
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